From: van Holst, Michael

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 11:13 PM

To: csc <csc@london.ca>

Subject: Added CSC Motion for board remuneration

Dear Chair and Members of the Corporate Services Committee,

Our council has a very unequal division of labour when it comes to boards and commissions.

It would be appropriate to somehow compensate those who have taken on these added commitments.

Presently some councillors could but do not receive stipends from boards such as London Hydro, LMHU, LTC and the Police.

These could be paid into a general fund from which an identical amount is paid to all councillors who attend an obligatory meeting on any board or commission. The strategy would have no impact on the budget and should address the issue equitably.

I hope you will consider asking the clerks to implement such a policy.

Sincerely,

Michael van Holst